SWEET'S CORNERS
SCHOOL COMMITTEE

It was a brief but productive
meeting on May 21st.

For anyone who has ever
been on the playground
at the school, they can
appreciate the need for
some type of windbreaker.
The Committee has decided
to plant 100 - 6 foot white
cedar trees as soon as possible.
The cost will be $600.

In order to raise money
for this undertaking, it was
decided to have a Bake
Sale on Saturday, June 2lst
at 11 a.m. It will take place
on Cameron's lawn in Seeley's
Bay. Parents of the students
will be asked to contribute
baked goods.

Next year the Committee
will be buying new uniforms
for the teams. As this is
another expensive purchase,
the Committee decided
to operate a bingo at "Mr.
Bingo's" in Kingston. This
will be scheduled for sometime
next October and 12
volunteers will be needed
to work.

The last meeting of the
year will be held on Tuesday,
June 17th at 7:30 p.m. Mr.
Claire, Principal, will be
reporting on the staffing
for next vyear. As well,
the election of officers
for the School Committee
will take place.

Following is a summary
of events taking place at
Sweet's Corners School
as told by students at the
school:

On the 23 of April, we had

a Skip-a-thon, we did really
well on raising the money.
We raised $1645.00

Science Fair held on April
24th. Winners of the
fair were: Intermediate:
1st Philip Jardine and
Chris Hibbert on chickens;
2nd Brenda Tye and Shelly
Geeza on life in the forest:
Junior: 1lst Pat VanVerzen
on robots; 2nd Ben Shaw
on minerals and Greg
Eaton on city intersection.
Constable Maureen Maveety
came to our school on
May 5th to talk to the
junior and intermediate
about drugs. She gave an
excellent presentation
and provided buttons.

Dolls from R.O.M. arrived
at our school on May
7th. Jennifer Ferguson
and Laura Wilkinson
explained them to the
whole school.

Relay meet held an
Thursday, May 15th. There
were 10 schools running.
They were: Sweet's
Corners, Pineview, South
Crosby, Holy Cross,
Frankville, Lansdowne,
Linklater, Toniata,
Westminster and New
Dublin. Sweet's Corners
came in second. The
race was organized by
Larry Winters.

Math  workshop to be
held on May 27th. Parents
have been invited to assist
in making materials for
our new Math program.
This has been organized
by Judy Horton.

On May 28th, grade 4-8

will be having a Junior
Olympics Day organized
by Dan Reavie.

On May 30 and 31, Grade
7s will be going on a
canoeing trip from Seeley's
Bay to Morton Creek.
They will be going {rom
Beverley to Lyndhurst,
then sleeping at Lower
Beverley Park.

During the 1st week of
June, Grade 3-6 will be
going to Grippen Lake.
Grade 3's will be going
on'™ ‘Mor--3, Grade ""4's
on Tuesday and Grade
5-6 on Thursday and Friday.
On June 5th, Grade 7's
will be pgoing to Carleton
University.

On Monday, May 12th,
Mark Darrock spoke to
the grade 5-8 about
preservation of  wildlife
and conservation.

On June 11th, 6 schools
will attend a full track
and field day. The schools

are: South Crosby,
Frankville, Beverley,
Rideau Vista, Rideau
Centennial, and Sweet's
Corners.

On June 11th, Grade 1-3
will be going to Mallorytown
landing. The  naturalist
- Kathleen Birch.

On June 11-13th, the
grade 8's will be going
to Quebec City. They
had a Jog-a-thon to raise
money for this trip.

On June 17 and 19th our
boys will be going to Rideau
Vista and Beverley to
play 3-Pitch.

Grade 7's will be going
to high school.

On June 24th, Grade 7
& 8's will be having a
closing ceremonies for
the Grade 8's going to
high schools. The D.J.
is Jim Elliott.

Grade 8 was quilting.
They made a nice quilt
with help of Velma Kelsey
and Vera McElroy.

Grade 1 and 2 went to
see Dr. Ashton on April
16th. They had fun.
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LYNDHURST
BARBER SHOP |
&

HAIRSTYLING

HOURS
MONDAY
Closed
TUESDAY

9 a.m. - .L.'u p.m.
6 p.m. - 8 p.m.

WEDNESDAY
9a.m.-5p.m.

THURSDAY

9 a.m. -5 p.m.
6 p.m. -8 p.m.

FRIDAY
9 a.m. -5 p.m.

SATURDAY

‘ 9 a.m. - 12 noon

PHONE : 928—2975}

X

PHILLIPS

Sales & Installations

NORTH LEEDS LANTERN

WAYNE

Repairs & Binding
Steam Cleaning
aM PROTECTOR

in our Work”

RR #2 Lyndhurst

MEMORIAL SERVICE
June 15, 1986
2:30 p.m.

On Cemetery Grounds
If it rains. Service
will be held in

FREE METHODIST CHURCH

SWEETS CORNERS

For more information - Contact:

Carroll & Edith Berry
J87-3445

CARPETS &
CUSHION FLOORING

DELTA RR 1

978-2457

"We Take Pride

page 9

HeritageBuildiags in Bastard
and §outh Burgess Township

“My Own Four Walls

ByDiane HasKins il
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